
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Strike Action Update  

I am writing to update you on the arrangements for Wednesday 05 July and Friday 07 July. 

Following our initial risk assessment, I can confirm that our school and sixth form will be 

closed to all students on both days apart from a small number of Year 9 students who are 

being invited into school to complete an assessment.  These students and their families will 

be contacted separately.  As with the previous strike days, we will be sending you an email 

outlining work and activities that students can complete at home over the two days. Thank 

you for your understanding.  Students in year 12 should receive an email directly from their 

teachers. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr D Planter  
Headteacher 
 


